Sultan of Johor state

Ibrahim Ibni Almarhum Sultan Iskandar

Via Amnesty International Malaysia office

D-2-33A, 8 Avenue

Jalan Sungai Jernih

8/1, Section 8

46050, Petaling Jaya

Selangor, Maleisië
Amsterdam, June 2018
Your Majesty, 

I am writing to respectfully ask you to accept the appeal of Hoo Yew Wah for the commutation of his death sentence. He is currently on death row at Bentong prison, Pahang state.
Hoo Yew Wah was sentenced to the mandatory death penalty on 12 May 2011, after he was found in possession of 188.35 grams of methamphetamine six years earlier, and automatically presumed to be trafficking drugs. He was only twenty years old at the time of his arrest and has repented. Furthermore, he was convicted on the basis of a statement he made without a lawyer present and which he claims he was tortured into signing.  
The mandatory death penalty, as well as the imposition of the death penalty for drug-related offences, violate international law and standards. I hope that these violations can be immediately addressed through your intervention. 

I therefore appeal to you to intervene with the Pardon Board of Johor state and support the pardon application of Hoo Yew Wah.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.
Yours sincerely,

